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DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILY SERVICES
Substance Abuse Program
2012 Methadone Needs Assessment

RULE NO.: RULE TITLE:
65D-30.014: Standards for Medication and Methadone Maintenance Treatment

The Department of Children and Families, Substance Abuse Program Office has completed the 2012 Methadone Needs Assessment. The report can be obtained at http://www.myflfamilies.com/service-programs/substance-abuse/treatment-and-detoxification or by request to the contact person below. The report will remain available for public comment and feedback until December 31, 2012. After December 31, 2012, the Department will begin accepting applications or proposals for opioid treatment programs in areas identified in the Needs Assessment. Application materials will be made available on the Department’s website and through the contact person below. Questions, comments and feedback should be directed to Sheila Barbee, Team Leader for Substance Abuse Program, (850) 717-4400 or via email at Sheila_Barbee@dcf.state.fl.us
